% Memorandum

FPL

Date:  06-22-2023

To: Florida Power & Light Company
Re: Memorandum of Understanding for LED Street Lighting Services Request

Subject to the understanding of this MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING (MOU): Florida Department of
Transportation (FDOT) and Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) agree that FPL can provide LED Street Lighting
Services to the below described project(s) for FDOT and said government agencies. FDOT will serve as the primary
point of contact for the said project(s):

FDOT Financial : Project Name b) ' "Number of
Project ID# ; * Street Lights -
429576-9-52-01 Lighting along Taft Street from SR-7 (441) to N 40™ Avenue
- FPL to remove exist. luminaire and new luminaire to be installed on same pole 24
FPL to install standalone poles with luminaires 20
FPL to install acorn poles with luminaires 29
FPL to install anms + luminaires on existing FPL Distribution Pole 2
- House Side Shields (HSS) 46
- FPL to relocate the existing light poles 20

- Overhead wiring to be provided by FPL

By: AP Arleen V. Dano, Utility Project Manager
Electronic or Print Signature (FDOT Representative) (FDOT Representative’s Name & Title)

Government Agencies:

/ Z Joseph s KrRolLL
Signa (Agéwy I Repre'sentative) (Agency I Represer'ltative’s Name)
gency | and Title: C/)’/y o~ //a//y /'/00/ _D/,eép’{? /y;/lc W%

By:
Signature (Agency Il Representative) (Agency Il Representative’s Name)

Agency Il and Title:

By:
Signature (Agency I11 Representative) (Agency 1T Representative’s Name)

Agency Il and Title:




